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Frankston hearing on rate capping 

The Victorian Parliament’s Environment and Planning Committee will hold a public hearing in Frankston on 

Tuesday 5 April for its inquiry into the Victorian Government’s rate capping policy. 

The public hearing will be held from 10:30 am to 2:00 pm in the Council Chambers, Frankston Civic Centre, Cnr 

Young and Davey Streets (access from Young St). 

The following city and shire councils will present their views to the Committee: Frankston, Kingston, Greater 

Dandenong, Mornington Peninsula, Casey and Knox. Other witnesses will include the Mornington Peninsula 

Ratepayers’ and Residents Association. 

The inquiry is examining the outcome of the Victorian Government’s rate capping policy on councils’ viability, 

service impacts on local communities and impacts on the provision of local infrastructure. 

Further public hearings will be held in Melbourne on 12 April and 3 May, Ballarat on 28 April and Bendigo on 

29 April. 

More details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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